800 STUDENTS PROMISE TO BUY "THE ZENITH"

Up to date, 800 "Zenith slips," for the sale of the annual publication of Central high school, have been sold. This was announced at the regular meeting of the board yesterday afttroon. The sale has been in progtiss only one week.

its only one week.

During the week a general canvass of the schools and business section will be made. At the end of this week Jacob Garon, editor-in-chief, hopes to bring the number of sold slips up to 1,200. The last, and "eash only" sale, will be held the first part

of February.